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15th December 2020 
 
Dear Newchurch Robins Club Parents and Carers,  
 
As the Christmas break approaches, please can we remind all parents and carers that Newchurch Robins 
accounts must be kept in a credit balance position to retain your childcare place in the spring term.  This 
part of our terms and conditions is in place to protect our budget and ensure the continued financial 
viability of the club.  If you are experiencing any financial difficulties please contact our School Business 
Manager at Newchurch_Robins@warrington.gov.uk    
 
To reduce administration and ensure the smooth operational running of the club, all current childcare 
places and booking patterns will resume unchanged in the new year.  If you do need to make a change to 
your booking pattern, please click link: https://forms.gle/nPq6orjzgw6DmEZb6 to update your booking 
form.   
 
We would like to mention that we are exploring the possibility of a Newchurch Robins holiday club in 
2021 subject to government guidelines.  To help us develop this exciting proposition we are gathering 
feedback from parents and carers.  You can give us feedback via this link: 
https://forms.gle/pjMXzazX4tvbUBPB7 which we will also send out via text message.   
 
On behalf of the Newchurch Robins Team, thank you for your continued support throughout the autumn 
term, we would like to wish you all a wonderful Christmas and we look forward to seeing you all in the 
New Year.   
 
 
With kindest regards, 

 

Mrs J Narraway 

Head Teacher  
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